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Memo
Date: 	4/23/24
To: 	ETAC
From: 	Carla Vita, Director Energy Transition
RE: Legislative Update – Adding a School Representative to ETAC
Background
At the last ETAC meeting in February 2024, ETAC voted to request that the State Legislature add a K-12 school representative to your committee.  Darielle Dannen, DEED’s Government Relations Director will provide an update.  
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